
Monday, April 10 – Pre-Voyage Announcement by Johnny 
 
Hi All, 
 
This is a pre-voyage announcement.  We are on the R/V Martin Sheen in La Paz, Mexico making 
our final preparations before setting sail. 
 
If you are receiving this, you are on my personal mailing list for stories and photos from our 
expedition.  We are here to collect skin biopsies from whales along the western coast of the Sea of 
Cortez. 
 
Since there are many new people to this list, I will revisit some of the technical aspects of our 
research. 
 
If you do not wish to continue receiving these messages, or are receiving them in error, and I will 
remove you from the list. 
Alternatively, if you know someone who would be interested, please let me know and I will be 
happy to add them. 
 
I will always BCC everyone on this list for security reasons. 
 
And as always, questions/comments from you are always welcome! 
 
Attached are a couple photos of the boat, and one of La Paz. 
 
Cheers! 
 
Johnny 







 


